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The Arsenal Foundation is a limited company registered in England and Wales under company number 07923266 and registered charity number 1145668 and whose registered office is at Highbury House, 75 Drayton Park, London N5 1BU
COVID 19 RESPONSE - APPLICATION FOR GRANT

	KEY INFORMATION

	Project name:
	

	Applicant name and contact details:
	


	Date of Application:
	

	Funding applied for (£):
	

	If the project will not be fully funded by the AF grant, please detail other contributors:
	

	Project duration/ timeframe
	

	Project summary:
	

	How can AFC contribute to this project in addition to providing funding?
	

	HOW DOES THE PROJECT SATISFY THE AF GRANT-MAKING GUIDELINES?

	
	Please set out the purpose/objectives of the project in terms of COVID 19 response and how it will impact the local community.

	
	

	
	How will the purpose/objectives be achieved? (Include, for example, details of timelines of activities/planned achievements)

	
	

	
	Please provide brief details of the individuals leading the project (include relevant experience)

	
	

	Geographical Area
	Please give details of the project’s geographical area (AF focuses on: Islington; Camden; Hackney; Barnet; Walthamstow; and Hertsmere)

	
	

	
	

	BUDGET INFORMATION

	Budget breakdown
	Please provide a detailed breakdown of how the funding will be allocated for the full amount applied for& over what period of time

	
	

	Accounts
	Please tick to confirm that a copy of the applicant’s most recent  accounts is enclosed with this application. If not, please indicate the reason for this.  

	
	
YES                                           NO       



	MONITORING AND REPORTING

	How will the project be monitored?
	

	
	Please note that if your application is successful you will be asked to report to The Arsenal Foundation on the outcomes of your project and how the grant from The Arsenal Foundation was spent. 


Please submit your completed form by e-mail to: TheArsenalFoundation@arsenal.co.uk 
Please note that, due to the volume of applications we receive, The Arsenal Foundation is unable to respond to all applications. If you have not received a response within six weeks unfortunately your application has been unsuccessful.















